
  

 

25. Mai 2023 

ANNOUNCEMENT FIRST QUARTER 2023 CONFERENCE CALL 

Dear Investors, 

 

Progroup AG will hold a conference call on Friday, May 26, 2023, to discuss its 

first quarter 2023 financial results ended March 31, 2023. 

 

Kindly note that the conference call will start at 14h00 CET (12h00 GMT). The 

event will be webcast live and the audio and associated slides will be available 

thereafter on our website. 

 

To participate in the Conference Call, register using the link below, if you don’t 

need Operator Assistance. You will receive a Calendar Invitation with the call 

access details including your unique Access Code and you are also able to 

access the presentation. 

 

https://www.netroadshow.com/events/login?show=2ad8eb5e&confId=50998 

 

For Operator Assisted Dial-In, please use one of the following phone 

numbers: 

‒ from Germany:  032 22109 8334 

‒ from France:   09 70 73 39 58  

‒ from NL:   085 888 7233  

‒ from UK:   020 3936 2999  

‒ from all other locations you’ll find the Global Dial-In Numbers here 

 

The Access code for Operator Assisted Dial-In is 080253 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.netroadshow.com%2Fevents%2Flogin%3Fshow%3D2ad8eb5e%26confId%3D50998&data=05%7C01%7Cmichaela.krock%40progroup.ag%7C75ee08fea0694c71c73408db51fa09d5%7C6b014d6bd80d4437a308ef300bb1f0e1%7C0%7C0%7C638193906577654225%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=e0m7sS1%2Bf4K50mNDOjbdLGGGGeiRqiOPjgxRX8x27X8%3D&reserved=0
https://www.netroadshow.com/events/global-numbers?confId=50998
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After the presentation the operator will run a Q&A session where you will have 

the opportunity to ask questions.  

 

If you wish to ask a question, please press “star” followed by “1” on your 

telephone keypad at the beginning of the Q&A session. In case you decide to 

remove your question, please press “star” followed by “2”. Until this time all 

participants will be on listen only. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Dr. Volker Metz 

CFO 

Progroup AG 


